
 

 

  

 

 

 

25th January 2022  

Dear Paul  

 

Minding the future: The childcare barrier facing working parents – A report from the Equality and 

Social Justice Committee  

 

Further to previous correspondence relating to joint working, please find attached a copy of the 

Equality and Social Justice Committee’s report which looks at the provision of childcare for working 

parents in Wales. Please note that the report is under embargo until 00.01 on Friday 28th January.   

 

The report also explores issues such as the awareness and accessibility of the 

Childcare Offer; sustainability of the sector and workforce issues.   

 

I hope this report will be of interest to you.   

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Jenny Rathbone MS  

Chair of the Equality and Social Justice Committee  

 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 
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